
SOCIAL EVENTS 
 
We are all extremely excited that our Club will soon be re-opening and we can start to play some 
tennis and squash again.   
 
We have started to make plans for Social Events at the Club when restrictions are lifted, and we are 
allowed to meet up with old friends and where it will be a great opportunity for new members to 
make new friends.  Malcolm is also looking forward to reopening the bar and will be offering supper 
on some Club nights. 
 
For now then, just a taster of what we hope to offer: 
 
Club nights with Supper :  No need to cook! 
Play and Pizza  -  Play and Pasta  -  Play and a Pie  -  Pay and Paella  -  Play and Prosecco for the ladies 
 
We are also planning on bringing back our successful themed supper nights every 8 weeks : 
Curry night  -  Thai night  -   Italian night  -  Spanish night 
 
Plus special events every 8 weeks to include : 
Pimms and Wimbledon Draw (if there is one) 
Quiz night 
Games night 
Cocktail night 
Poker Tournament 
Halloween night  
Christmas drinks  
  
Also already in the planning are various social tennis tournaments with supper or bbq – Watch this 
Space!! 

We are looking to purchase new garden furniture so social events and regular themed raffles will 
help us to fundraise to make our wonderful outdoor space even more inviting.  

If anyone has any other ideas for future events or would like to be involved, any help would be greatly 
received and appreciated. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone back on court soon and meeting new members – please do feel free 
to contact me if you would like any further information. 
 
Best wishes 
Chrissie Rose 
 


